
APPENDIX A 
 

 

Proposed changes to reporting performance against the Council Business 
Plan 2016/17 

 
 
Increase public confidence in how we tackle domestic abuse 
The relevant Executive Councillor has been consulted and recommends that:- 

 The 'Domestic Abuse reoffending' measure is removed from the Council 
Business Plan as the Domestic Abuse Perpetrator Programme (which this 
measure was originally based on) has not been established in the format it 
was originally intended. Therefore the service is unable to report against this 
measure. (Measure 10) 

 Repeat victims of domestic abuse is renamed Repeat referrals of Domestic 
Abuse to MARAC (Multi-Agency Risk Assessment Conference) as this better 
reflects what is being measured and reported. The definition of the measure 
would remain the same, only the title of the measure would change. (Measure 9) 

 
 
Alcohol treatment 
In light of recent changes to the national Public Health Outcome Framework (PHOF) 
the relevant Portfolio Holder has been consulted and recommends that the wording 
and definition of the 'People referred for alcohol treatment completing treatment in a 
planned way' (measure 31) is amended. This is because the PHOF now includes, for 
the first time, an indicator relating to "Percentage of alcohol users that left drug 
treatment successfully who do not re-present to treatment within 6 months". In line 
with other council business plan indicators (such as NHS Health Checks and 
Chlamydia rates) this recommended change would align to the wording and 
definition of the PHOF indicator. A target of 40% is proposed for this revised 
measure.  
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